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CONGRATULATIONS!! Sean Kelly, Curtis Stevens, and Miguel Carrion made their 4th Degree 
Exemplification on April 24th at Holy Name of Jesus Church. 

The Council has successfully changed its by-laws so that the number of members that constitute a 
quorum at business meetings is now at 8.  This change will be reflected in the next By Laws Booklet 
printed by Supreme which will be available in 4 to 6 weeks. 

Holy Spirit Church is ramping up parish activities for the enjoyment of its parishioners.  The Mega 
Raffle will be held om May 15 with a grand prize of $2500; at the same time, the Music Ministry will 
be presenting a concert for our enjoyment; the event is very popular and a capacity crowd is 
expected at 6:00 pm.  The CCW is sponsoring a Quarter Auction – check your bulletin for date and 
times. The legion of Mary sold flowers and plants outside Mass last week as a fundraiser sponsored 
by their group.  All events will be using safety measures suggested by the CDC and the office of the 
Bishop.  

We are hoping everyone will have a wonderful summer and enjoy any travel plans you may have.  
We look forward to putting together some activities for the Council in the coming months.  Check 
your newsletter for info. 

The Annual State Convention will be held May 28 – 29 in Orlando.  Look for some news and updates 
in the June issue. 

THE JUNE MEETING WILL INCLUDE THE ELECTION OF OFFICERS FOR THE 2021-2022 YEAR.  COME OUT 
AND ENJOY THE MEETING AND CAST YOUR VOTE FOR YOUR FVORITE CANDIDATE. 

Our prayers list includes the following: Thomas Hunt (John Hunt’s Son), John St. Martin, Charlie Fox,  
Johnny Turner (Paul’s nephew), Tim Daly’s Mom, Shawna Abair (Ray’s daughter – shoulder 
operation), Frank Gangarosa (Joe’s brother with stage 4 cancer), Father Clem (St. Matthew’s parish), 
Jean Lounsburg (Bob M’s sister passed with cancer). 
 
IF YOU HAVEN’T ALREADY DONE SO, GET YOUR VACCINE WHENEVER YOU CAN. 

 In the meantime, everyone, STAY SAFE!!!),  

 
God Bless,  
Paul Turner, Grand Knight and the Council # 11669 Officers 
 

REMEMBER: MONTHLY COUNCIL MEETINGS ARE HELD AT 7:30PM ON THE 
SECOND MONDAY OF EACH MONTH IN ALL SAINTS HALL - SEE YOU THERE. 


